
My dear friends, 
 

Eid-ul-Adha is just a day or two away. Eid Mubarak to all of you from me and 
the HPSAA Executive Committee members. 
 

During these days of offering Qurbani in the name of Allah, let's also 
remember to sacrifice our egotism, self-interest, selfishness, conceit, vanity, 
snobbery, and arrogance. 
 

Best Regards, 
Zafar Kaleem 

(Batch 1970; Red House) 
Honorary Executive Secretary HPSAA, 
0300-2672903 (WhatsApp) 
0320-2672903 
 


